
    

   

     

 

   

  

    

  

   

 

 

          

    

 

 
  

  

   

 

          

         

       

       

   

        

     

 

 

 

THE TWELFTH CIRCUIT JUDICIAL NOMINATING COMMISSION 
ANNOUNCES NOMINEES FOR 

THE SARASOTA COUNTY JUDICIAL VACANCY 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 9, 2023 

CONTACT; Alvin K. Brown, Chair, 
Twelfth Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission 

TELEPHONE: 941-953-2825 

The Twelfth Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission has sent the following three names 
to Gov. Ron DeSantis for consideration in filling the Sarasota County Court Judge 
vacancy in the Twelfth Judicial Circuit: 

David Ryan Felix 
Shannon Hankin 
Amanda Davy 

These nominations are a result of the Commission’s deliberations on February 8, 2023, 

following interviews with some of the applicants. The Commission thanks all of those 

who participated in the nominating process. Input from the community by way of 

reference, recommendation, or general information about the applicants is vital to the 

process and is appreciated by the Commission. 

Questions or comments should be directed to Alvin K. Brown, Chair, Twelfth Judicial 

Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission, at 941-953-2528 or alvin@akbrownlaw.com. 
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